

持續教育學院 SCHOOL OF CONTINUING EDUCATION

> 學務部 Registry

22 November 2019

S.K.H. Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School 397 Kwai Shing Circuit Kwai Chung New Territories

Dear Principal,

We are pleased to share with you that your past student LAM Cho Yan Yannie, Year 1 student of our Associate of Arts (Music Studies) programme, has been awarded the CIE Entrance Scholarship (for Associate Degree students) by the School of Continuing Education (SCE), Hong Kong Baptist University in due recognition of her outstanding achievements at the time of admission in 2019/20 academic year.

SCE Scholarship and Award Presentation Ceremony 2019 was held on 30 October 2019 in the University campus to celebrate the remarkable achievements of students and graduates of different programmes. You may visit the following link for details of this joyous occasion: <a href="https://www.sce.hkbu.edu.hk/en/press-release/pr191107/">https://www.sce.hkbu.edu.hk/en/press-release/pr191107/</a>.

Being one of the Schools/Faculties of the University, SCE is committed to academic excellence and the development of the whole person. The best learning environment is offered to nurture the strengths of students and facilitate them to achieve their full potentials during their post-secondary academic journey.

If you are interested in knowing more about SCE or our programmes, you are most welcome to visit our website at www.sce.hkbu.edu.hk.

With best regards,

Grace Woo

Head of Registry